Trever M. Fulton

From: Paul Ferucci <ferucci@alaskan.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 9:04 AM
To: Trever M. Fulton

Subject: Opposition to BGCSB 6 year term renewal

| oppose the renewal of the BGCSB for a 6 year term due to this board inadequately managing
commercial hunting guides.

I’'m a lifelong Alaskan and this past summer (Aug 12) a guided hunter shot and killed a ram after my 13 year old son had
fired and missed the ram. | submitted a formal complaint with both the BGCSB and the AK Troopers in September 2018
and have not heard a word as to the progress of the investigation since then. Lee Strout (investigator for the BGCSB)
tells me it’s in the hands of Trooper Gunderson, and Trooper Gunderson has not returned my calls or emails...

Sincerely,
Paul Ferucci, MD
Anchorage, AK



